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Yesterday, CDC and FDA provided updates on the investigation of the multi-state E.coli O157
outbreak associated with romaine lettuce. CDC has modified their advice to consumers as follows:

“Do not eat or buy romaine lettuce unless you can confirm it is not from the Yuma growing region.
Romaine lettuce has a shelf life of several weeks and contaminated lettuce could still be in homes,
stores, and vestaurants. ” (Emphasis added.)

Information on the growing region may not be readily available in which case consumers should avoid
the product. Additional information will be provided when released by FDA and CDC.

The investigation is ongoing and the number of cases have increased nationally to 148, however the
number of Connecticut cases remains at 2,

Inquiries from consumers who believe they may be ill from consuming romaine lettuce should contact
their medical provider.

Both CDC and FDA updated their websites yesterday. FDA’s update is included here:
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For additional information please visit:

FDA: https://www.fda.gov/Food/RecallsQuthreaksEmergencies/Quthreaks/ucm&04254. htm
CDC: https://www.cde.gov/ecoli/2018/0157h7-04-18/index hitml




